
 

 

CIRS Acquired Its 8th REACH Registration Number 

20 September 2009 

CIRS acquired another registration number from European Chemical Agency (ECHA) for a phase-in 

substance, making the total number of the successfully registered substances by CIRS to reach 8. 

CIRS continues to maintain its leading status as the largest REACH compliance provider in the world. 

After pre-registration ended in December 2008, manufacturers/importers of phase-in substances 

(“existing substances”) shall decide whether to register or not to avoid any possible interruption on 

business. Non-phase-in substances (new substances) shall be registered immediately before being 

placed in the EU market. Phase-in substances shall be registered before 2010, 2013, and 2018 

respectively depending on the tonnage band and hazard properties of substances. 

Time has become very urgent for substances with annual tonnage above 1000t per year. 

Up to date, CIRS has successfully registered 7 non-phase-in substances and one phase-in substance 

for its clients. Besides, CIRS is working on the registration of hundreds of substances that have to be 

registered before 30 November 2009. 

 

 

CIRS is the largest REACH only representative in the world. CIRS has provided cost-effective REACH 

only representative, pre-registration and registration services to over 2,400 chemical companies 

worldwide. 

 

For more information about how to comply with REACH, please go to: 

http://www.cirs-reach.com/reach 


